
Books, Blankets & Cocoa, Oh My!

On Friday, January 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., grab your favorite blanket and 
a cup of hot cocoa and get ready to join us for a Virtual Family Reading 

Night! 

We will have coloring sheets and an easy hot chocolate recipe to do at 
home. Best of all, we will have a surprise guest reader! Log on through 
your child’s chromebook by clicking the link below.  Also, the link will be 

provided on your child’s Google Classroom stream on January 15th.

This event is sponsored by our PTO and coincides with our Virtual Book 
Fair which runs from January 9th thru January 22nd. Please see the 

newsletter for more information about the book fair.

Surprise Guest Reader Link - Click Here

https://meet.google.com/cfk-kytz-xvt

